
Skinner, Corey 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

I schoen <lschoen@naramail.net> 
Monday, December 9, 2024 4:22 PM 
Keen, Shelley; Miller, Neeley 

Cc: Skinner, Corey 
Subject: RE: CIEF Committee 2024 Report - Final 

CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and attachments BEFORE you click or 
open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns. 

Folks, 
The CIEF Committee also elected its officers at the December 4 meeting. It re-elected the officers 
currently serving: 
L Schoen, Chairman 
L Anderson, Vice-Chairman 
K York, Secretary 
C Pendleton, Treasurer 

Thank you & sorry for the omission. 
with regards, 
Larry 

Sent from my Verizon, Samsung Galaxy smartphone 

-------- Original message--------
From: l schoen <lschoen@naramail.net> 
Date: 12/9/2410:54 AM (GMT-07:00) 
To: "Keen, Shelley" <Shelley.Keen@idwr.idaho.gov>, "Miller, Neeley" <neeley.miller@idwr.idaho.gov> 
Cc: "Skinner, Corey" <Corey.Skinner@idwr.idaho.gov> 
Subject: CIEF Committee 2024 Report - Final 

Shelley & Neeley, 
Attached, please find the BWR GWMA CIEF Committee 2024 Report for distribution to the Idaho Water 
Resources Board and the GWMA Advisory Committee, per the Groundwater Management Plan. Please 
also accept my sincere thanks for your hard work & assistance in the Wood River Basin throughout this 
year. 
With kind regards, 
Larry 

Lawrence Schoen 
Mobile: 208-727-9580 
E.maiL· lschoen@na.ramaiJ.net 
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